
Lent 
at Christ the King Catholic Primary School 

 

During the season of Lent we are growing in 

love and friendship with Jesus through many 

different opportunities and experiences.   

 

PRAYER 
Our class chaplains have created some beautiful 

prayer spaces around school and in their own 

classrooms.  

We are planning and leading ‘Stay and Pray’ 

worship for our families which help us to spend 

time in prayer with Jesus.          Our school chapel 

 

 

FASTING 
Our Mini-Vinnies are spending time with our parishioners 

during hunger lunches at Christ the King Church, 

exchanging tasty school lunches for equally tasty 

homemade soups. We are supporting 

CAFOD’s Family Fast Day, raising money through a non-

uniform day, helping CAFOD to provide simple meals to 

save lives.  

 



ALMSGIVING 
After a wonderful idea from our Chaplaincy Team, each class has chosen a 

charity that they will support during Lent. These include local 

charities such as Thornaby Food Bank and Zoe’s Place, national 

charities like Cancer Research UK 

because of the members of our 

families and community whose lives 

are affected by Cancer, and also international 

charities such as Mary’s Meals, Mission Together and 

CAFOD. Each class has planned they own special ways of 

raising money to give to these important causes.  

 


